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Happier Holidays for those living with dementia

If you care for someone with dementia, or plan to
visit someone living with dementia over the
holidays you will want to join us virtually to learn
tips for a happy gathering for all.

DECEMBER 2, 2022

FROM THE

HOME

COMFORT OF
YOUR OWN NOON - 1:30 PM

Register online at

www.adrcevents.org
an email link will be sent prior to the webinar

Aging & Disability Resource Center //f




